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May 5, 2017

Honorable President Bernard Young
Members of the City Council
Baltimore City Council

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

RE: Council Bill # 17-0050 Sale of Property - Block 0035 - a Portion of Lot
008 Located to the Rear of 1407 and 1409-1411 Presstman Street

Dear President Young:

The Department of Recreation and Parks (BCRP), supports Council Bill #17-0050 Sale
of Property - Block 0035 - a Portion of Lot 008 Located to the Rear of 1407 and
1409-1411 Presstman Street. This bill sales a portion of Lot 008 Located to the Rear of
1407 and 1409-1411 Presstman Street and adjacent to Pauline Fauntleroy Park. The
unimproved lot is no longer needed for public use.

The Baltimore City Department of Recreation and Parks supports the Council Bill #17-
0050.

Respgctfully, '\l M

William Vondrasek
Acting Director

WV:ch

cc: Kyron Banks, Liaison to City Council
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